
 
 

Civic Society News

 

Next Speakers Meeting 
Thursday 21st November 

In the Memorial Hall 7.30pm 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Non-Members welcome £3 admission 

November 2024 

Charles Hartley 
of Hartleys Auctioneers Ilkley 

will be joining us for a 

Hands-On Antique & Collectables Quiz 
Please note it’s an early start - 7.00pm 

for mulled wine and mince pies with  
the Allotments and Gardens Association 
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Hello All, 
What a super Autumn Fair we had on the 12th. Thank you to one and all for 
the help, member Kathy Gilbert for overseeing the event, the many 
donations, cakes, posies from Garden Friends, raffle prizes from the village 
businesses, and of course thanks to all those who came along and supported 
us. On the day we took just over the £1000 mark and once the expenses had 
been paid we made an amazing  £924.00. 
This will be a huge help towards funding our 2024 – 2025 projects. 

Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thanks to trustee Pat Weatherill and all the businesses who donated prizes 
we had an excellent raffle. Here is the list of prizes, donors and winners. 
 
We’re very much looking forward to our November Speaker Meeting when 
we will be joining with the Allotments and Gardens Association to enjoy 
some mulled wine, mince pies and our Speaker, Charles Hartley, it should be 
a fun evening.  

But do remember it’s an early start – 7.00 p.m. 
 

And finally, I would really like to welcome our new and relatively new 
members. Each autumn we welcome members who have joined during the last year. This year we have had forty new 
members, that must be a record of some sort. On Monday evening the 28th October we enjoyed a social evening at 
the Cricket Club with plenty of chat, nibbles and drinks. Welcome, if a little belated in some cases, to all those who 
were able to join us and to those who couldn’t make it.  
 
Civic Pride Award 2024 
At our Autumn Fair we were delighted to welcome Mark Preston to the stage to receive a Civic Pride Award. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Some lovely Christmas bric-a-brac quickly snapped up 
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Dates for your Diary 
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On our Addingham Photo Archive there is an article from the 2017 Ilkley 
Gazette which gives the history of the Clarke Foley Vouchers, and it all 
started in Ireland!  
Just click here to read the story.  
 
 
 
Stop Press 
The information in our October Newsletter has been updated. 
Please note the dates and time above are correct. 

 
 

Clarke Foley Vouchers 
The Clarke Foley Addingham Trust 

 

Don’t forget to collect your Clarke Foley Vouchers on: 
Tuesday November 19th 
From the Memorial Hall 

Between 10 am – 12 noon and 1 pm – 3 pm 
 

These vouchers are for senior citizens of Addingham, men 65 and over and women aged 60 and over. 
Remember: to take evidence to prove your current address in Addingham. 
If you can’t collect your vouchers: If you qualify for vouchers but will not be able to collect them on the day 
you may nominate a friend or neighbour to collect the vouchers on your behalf as long as they take proof of 
your address and age. 

 

Buy your tickets 
from Lorraine for 

our 
Christmas Party 

on 
Thursday 12th 

December 
 

All details on the 

poster  

https://photoarchive.addingham.info/view-item?key=SXsiUCI6eyJ2YWx1ZSI6IkNsYXJrZSBGb2xleSIsIm9wZXJhdG9yIjoxLCJmdXp6eVByZWZpeExlbmd0aCI6MywiZnV6enlNaW5TaW1pbGFyaXR5IjowLjUsIm1heFN1Z2dlc3Rpb25zIjo1LCJhbHdheXNTdWdnZXN0IjpmYWxzZSwiaW5kZXgiOjF9fQ&pg=1&WINID=1729857930434#lBNuxuwfqc8AAAGSvjGKGA/7908
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Richard Durack for The Heritage Group writes: 
 
When Addingham met Bradford....  
One milestone that seems to have been passed by this year is the 50th anniversary of Addingham becoming part of 
the new West Yorkshire County Council and Metropolitan Borough of Bradford on 1 April 1974. It marked the end of 
almost a century of Addingham as part of West Riding County Council and Skipton Rural District Council which were 
both abolished by the Local Government Act of 1972. The Act saw a major shake-up, with the creation of new councils 
and changes to boundaries and followed many years of discussion on the need for reform.  
In February 1971 the government published its proposals in a White Paper and recommended that Addingham be 
included in the areas to be added to Bradford. This didn’t go down well with Addingham Parish Council who declared 
that Addingham had a more common interest with a rural type of community and was more closely linked with the 
market town of Skipton than Bradford. Parish Councillor William Brear was more forthright: “We are not going into 
Bradford if we can help it. Addingham is a country place not a town. We don’t want the overspill from Bradford.”  
The formal Bill was introduced into Parliament in November and the Parish Council, rejecting a proposal by several 
neighbouring authorities to create a new Wharfedale Council, continued trying to retain the link with Skipton. By 
March 1972 Dr Wynn, the Council Chairman, was in a despondent mood when he reported to the Annual Parish 
Meeting:  
 
“First our views were sent to the Minister of the Environment and other authorities, but the Minister saw fit to 
disregard those views. Subsequently we have asked our MP, Mr [Burnaby] Drayson, to table an amendment to the Bill 
and have petitioned the members of the Standing Committee dealing with the proposed boundaries. I know that the 
majority of the village would support the view that we should fare better placed in the Northern County Area than in 
the Metropolitan Area whose name alone implies the more densely populated City type of District.”  
 
Dr Wynn’s view was later confirmed when a local poll in Addingham showed over 60% in favour of a move to the new 
County of North Yorkshire. It was all to no avail, however, and the Bill 
was passed with elections to the new shadow authorities scheduled to 
take place the following May.  
There have been many changes since 1974. West Yorkshire County 
Council was abolished twelve years later but made something of a 
comeback in 2014 with the creation of the West Yorkshire Combined 
Authority, now with an elected Mayor. Addingham remains part of 
Bradford but those who still lament its parting from Skipton should 
perhaps remember the fate of three other parishes, also in the former 
Skipton Rural District, who found themselves exiled to Lancashire.  
  

The 2025 Jumble Trail 
 

We now have a date  
for your 2025 diary. 

 
More information 

about booking 
will be available 
in due course. 
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Welcoming Visitors to Addingham 

 
The Friends of the Dales (click here for their website) came back 
again this autumn to hold their AGM in Addingham and enjoyed 
a stroll round the village led by members of our Environment 
Group.  
 
 
 

 
Village Newsletter 
You should shortly be receiving your Autumn edition of the Village Newsletter, it 
should drop through your letterbox any time now. Do look out for it, they are all 
hand delivered by a team of 25 volunteers.  
If for any reason you miss it there are also a copies on the Parish Council, Civic 
Society and Addingham.info websites. 
The newsletter is a joint venture between the Parish Council and Civic Society so 
this is a good opportunity to introduce our new Parish Clerk, Lucy Steer – Welcome 
Lucy.  
If you need to contact the Parish Council Lucy’s email address is on the front cover 
of the newsletter: 
clerk@addingham-pc.gov.uk 
 
Yorkshire and Humberside Association of Civic Societies   
YHACs 25th Anniversary 
On Saturday 19th October I attended the YHACs 25th anniversary dinner in Leeds. In the 
region of 60 representatives attended from Yorkshire and Humberside civic groups and 
joined in celebrating the twenty five years during which YHACs has  

“focussed on place making – helping to improve the built and natural 
environments through good design, architecture and planning while respecting 
and heritage.”  

It was also a great opportunity to catch up with members from other societies.  
 
If you are interested in planning and/or design you might like to hear a little 
about the guest speaker, Abigail Scott Paul, Global Director of the Humanise 
Campaign and working at Thomas Heatherwick Studios.  
 
Abigail spoke about The 
Humanise Campaign, a 
campaign which seeks to 
bring an end to “boring 
buildings” that starve our 

soul in favour of sustainable buildings that make people feel safe happy 
and included.  
Abigail’s boss, Thomas Heatherwick, is a renowned designer – 
designing everything from the Google HQ in California to the Maggie’s 
Centre in Leeds.  
I found her presentation fascinating, and something I hadn’t really 
considered before, especially the research which highlights the 
negative impact that “boring buildings” can have on welfare and 
wellbeing.  
Here are a couple of websites, if you are interested just click on the website name . 
The Heatherwick Studio  
The Humanise Campaign 

https://friendsofthedales.org.uk/
https://humanise.org/
https://humanise.org/
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ACS Subs Renewal Reminder    
Just a reminder that is you haven’t updated you subscription we will be making a last call in December.  
So here are the details if you need them. 
 
Transaction details 
Addingham Civic Society 
Account No: 34995727  
ACS Sort Code: 05-05-30 
Your reference: First 3 characters of surname and the last  
3 characters of your postcode.  (eg. BAT0PD) 

 
How to pay 
Via our website (PayPal) 
BACs  
Standing Order 
Telephone Banking 
Card 
Cheque 
Cash 
 
Where to pay 
From the comfort of your own home 
At a Civic Society meeting  
Through the letterbox at 9 Main Street 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Addingham Surgery and Patient Participation Group (PPG) 
 

                                                         
 
Earlier in the month we emailed our members with an invitation from the Addingham Surgery and PPG asking if you would 
take part in an online survey. The survey aims to provide information that will help them be as responsive as possible to 
their patients.  If you would like to take part just click this link.  
 

 

A Huge Thank You to all our Speakers, Volunteers, Subscribers, and Contributors to the 
Newsletter. 

 
Please send entries for the December Newsletter to Jane Welby before Monday 25th 

November. 
 

secretary@addinghamcivicsociety.co.uk 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=gA_kwqrry0yppO57hWTFnStYwQY07QJLhOqqg7KBan1UMTdXTk5VMEdJN0RBWlZVUFVNMUZBTDk2TS4u
mailto:secretary@addinghamcivicsociety.co.uk

